
Week 7                                           18/5/2020 

Hello everyone. 

I trust that you are all safe and thinking about going back to school. This week we have more 

activities for you to do at home whilst we are all still in lockdown. 

 

This week we will continue to look at Minibeasts but paying more attention to earthworms. I am 

sure you will be able to find some in your garden. 

 

We would like you to continue with the same PE activities you have been doing. You must be getting 

amazingly good at changing for PE now. Well done. Keep up the good work.  

 

I am sure you enjoyed finding out about Bible heroes and that you can tell someone about some of 

them. Keep on finding more about the Bible heroes we gave you and any other that your parents can 

tell you about. You can do some role play on some of them and have fun with your family. 

 

NB. Please, remember to take photographs and keep them in your folder and to date every written 

activity. 

 

 

Please stay alert and keep praying for everyone. 


